City of Sacramento



For supporting the development of the national plug-in electric vehicle charging infrastructure and demonstrating leadership by fulfilling the voluntary requirements of the Challenge in 2014.

Presented by the U.S. Department of Energy Office of Energy Efficiency and Renewable Energy November 18, 2014

Rulen Sever

Reuben SarkarDeputy Assistant Secretary for Transportation

Patin & Com

Patrick Davis
Director, DOE Vehicle Technologies Office



Department of Energy

Washington, DC 20585

Dear Mr. Leech,

At the Department of Energy, we aim to support the growth of clean energy technologies that can ensure America's security and prosperity, and we recognize that plug-in electric vehicles (PEVs) are an essential part of our energy future.

DOE launched the Workplace Charging Challenge in 2013 with the goal of achieving a tenfold increase in the number of U.S. employers offering workplace charging by 2018. Since then, more than 150 partners have committed to providing PEV charging access for their employees. Many of these partners have demonstrated their leadership by not only providing workplace charging, but also promoting PEV deployment among employees, conducting media outreach, purchasing PEVs for their fleets, and engaging in other opportunities to advance PEV market adoption. Importantly, these partners have provided shared their best practices with other employers as well.

On behalf of the Department of Energy, I commend the City of Sacramento for being among these outstanding employers. As a sign of our appreciation, we are pleased to recognize the City of Sacramento for supporting the development of the national PEV charging infrastructure and fulfilling the voluntary requirements of the Challenge in 2014. The City of Sacramento is one of fewer than 20% of all Workplace Charging Challenge partners to receive this "Leading the Charge" recognition.

We are proud to work with the City of Sacramento to achieve the goals of the Challenge, and we look forward to continued progress in the year ahead.

Sincerely,

Reuben Sarkar

Rule Such

Deputy Assistant Secretary for Transportation U.S. Department of Energy, Office of Energy Efficiency and Renewable Energy